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As	discussed	in	this	blog	post,	the	FTC	has	issued	its	long-awaited	report	entitled	The	Internet	of
Things:	Privacy	and	Security	in	a	Connected	World.	The	report	includes	recommended	privacy	and
security	best	practices	for	companies	that	create	and	sell	connected	devices.	But	the	line	between
best	practices	and	alleged	violations	can	quickly	blur.	Please	join	us	on	February	23,	2015	from	1
–	2	PM	for	a	webinar	that	will	examine	the	FTC	report	and	discuss	compliance	considerations	for	the
design	and	marketing	of	such	connected	products	and	services.	To	RSVP,	please	click	here.

Kelley	Drye	Speakers	include	John	J.	Heitmann,	Partner,	Alysa	Zeltzer	Hutnik,	Partner,	Dana	B.
Rosenfeld,	Partner,	Margaret	E.	Hardon,	Senior	Advisor,	Kristi	L.	Wolff,	Senior	Associate,	and	Jameson
J.	Dempsey,	Associate.
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